
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Thank you for making payment for the Physics Live Lectures. Your son should have been notified that his 
place on the trip this coming Monday 27 February has been secured. 
 
There has been a slight revision to the time owing to congestion and road works from the coach operator 
and they are now asking that we have a departure time of 7.15 am rather than the previously scheduled 
7.30 am. Departure is from SWGS, Stratford Road. Students can collect around the main entrance on 
arrival.  
 
I hope that this will not prove too inconvenient and should there be any problems, please do not hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Physics Department 

 


